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From: Programme Officer           
Sent: 21 June 2017 15:05 
To: LocalPlan 

Subject: Query from the Inspector – 21.6.17 
Importance: High 

 
Good afternoon all, please note the following from the Inspector: 

Query from the Inspector – 21.6.17 
The Council’s updated documents are noted.  However, can the Council confirm 

that the revised housing requirement of 17,820 dwellings has been subject to (i) 
Habitat Regulations Assessment and (ii) traffic modelling?  On the second point, 
the response from Highways England (dated 2.6.17) does not appear to 

specifically acknowledge that the overall number of houses would increase.  Can 
the Council/HE confirm that the higher dwelling requirement would not have an 

adverse effect on either the strategic or the local road network?  
 
Please also note that if you are unable to respond by the end of play tomorrow I will be on holiday 
until 3rd July. I will advise who to progress correspondence with during my absence. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tina Kelly 
Programme Officer 
C/O Development Management  
Telford & Wrekin Council 
PO BOX 457 
Wellington Civic Offices 
Telford 
TF2 2FH 
 
Mobile: 07972657948 
 
Email : programme.officer@telford.gov.uk 
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